Good Afternoon SBCS Families,

We want to take a moment to thank you all for your continued patience as we navigate through the beginning part of the school year. We hope your children have enjoyed returning to school in whichever way they are learning. The administrative team and our teachers are working to balance a schedule that has not been done before with students in school on A days, different students on B days, and in some ways a separate school for virtual only learners. I am so thankful for the care and dedication they have shown as they take on this tremendous task to make the best of the situation for our students. 

The students are doing a great job of wearing their PPE during the day and I want to commend them for that. Everyone has been very cooperative with the morning temperature check as well.

SBCS has a large shipment of Chromebooks that is currently placed on hold by the vendor. We are similar to all other schools in our attempt to procure technology and devices for all students and vendors are unable to keep up with demand. With the shipment being pushed back for some time it has led us to move in a different direction. We are continuing to assemble and prepare more Chromebooks here and we are going to add iPads to our stable of devices. In the near future we will do a couple of things. The first is swap out some Chromebooks for iPads to keep complete grade levels with the same type of device. The second is to send out a One Call with a date and pick-up times for those students who are virtual only.

Our Boot Camp will continue until September 24. All students will be virtual learners from September 24 to November 6, or for the first marking period. Our School Board will convene before this date to make a determination on the learning model for the second marking period.

Please continue to check your email for any updates and our website, www.southbuffalocs.org

Thank you to everyone as we look forward to a great school year.
Mr. Ehrle
